
PRESIDENTS’ WEEKEND YOUTH JAMBOREE 
 

This year's Presidents' Weekend 22nd annual youth event is coming up! It 

will be held on Feb. 17 through 19, 2018. We invite all you Boy Scouts, Girl 

Scouts, and youth groups to come out and have some fun at the river. We 

will be offering a wide range of canoe-related activities for all ages. The 

weekend is designed not only for the development of basic skills for boys 

and girls who have never canoed before, but also for those who have already 

mastered basic skills and are ready to test there skills against other youths. 

We have a few different packages to offer to ensure that each group has the 

best possible weekend on the Colorado River. 

 

PRICES ARE GOOD FOR THIS WEEKEND ONLY! Please see the “Popular 

Trips” link on our website to view our regular trip offers and prices. Prices 

DO NOT include camping fees. Please contact Park Moabi Regional 

Campground for more information. 

 

Option # 1: The year - 2018, the price - $20.18!  What does each participant 

get for $20.18?  A day at the Park Moabi Lagoon, introduction to basic 

canoeing, fun and games, and a Burger BBQ at the park.  Everything happens 

at the park. 

 

Option # 2: You get everything offered in Option # 1, plus a Sunday paddle 

from Needles to Park Moabi.  Price will be $64 per person.  Includes front-

end shuttle to Jack Smith Park in Needles, Ca. 

 

Option # 3: Includes everything in Option # 1, plus a Sunday paddle through 

the Topock Gorge. This is a longer Paddle than the one offered in Option # 2. 

Includes pick-up from Castle Rock. Price will be $68 per person. 

 

Option # 4: Includes both Option # 1 and Option # 3, plus a Paddler’s Picnic 

Lunch for your trip through the Gorge. Price will be $79 per person. 

 

T-SHIRTS 
 

Every participant will have the option to purchase a Presidents’ Weekend 

Youth Jamboree T-Shirt. The price will be $12.95 and all shirts must be paid 

for by 1/15/2018 so we can have them for you to wear that Saturday.  

 

RESERVATIONS 
 

For details, please contact us in the office. We look forward to seeing all of 

you this February! 

(928) 768-7753 or (800) 421-7803 

jerkwater@frontiernet.net 


